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14 March 2024 
 

Easter Hat Parade 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 
 
On Thursday the 28th of March 2024, Busby will be holding an Easter Hat Parade at 12.00pm in the 
School Hall. Parent/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 
 
Students will be making hats at school. You may send items to school with your child to decorate 
their hat. If you choose, you may also make a hat at home for your child to wear on the day. 
 
 
As part of the Easter Hat Parade, we will be running an Easter raffle. To help us raise donations for 
our raffle prizes, we will hold a gold coin mufti day on Friday the 22nd of March 2024.  
 
We kindly ask our students, families, and community members to donate Easter eggs and prizes for 
the raffle. As a token of appreciation, all families who donate chocolate will receive a free entry into 
the raffle. The success of the raffle will depend on the generosity of the donations and all money 
raised will contribute towards the purchasing of equipment for our students. 
 
Tickets will be going home next week with your children.  
 
Booklets of 10 with pricing as 50c each (ticket) or 10 (tickets) for $5.00. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Ms E Lakisoe        Mrs Delic and Miss Peulic                                                                           
Principal         Organising Committee 
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